





September 21, 2022

Simon Hoskins Chief Executive Officer USA Field Hockey Via email: SHoskins@usafieldhockey.com

Dear Simon,

I am pleased to inform you that the USOPC Sport Performance Team has approved the USA Field Hockey Men's Athlete Selection Procedures for the 2023 Pan American Games.

Attached please find the executed copy of your selection procedures which should be made available online as soon as possible but no later than five days from the date of this notification. In addition, please take the appropriate steps to inform your membership that selection procedures have been published.

We look forward to assisting you in your preparations for the Games. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Tammie Forster

Associate Director, Sport Performance

cc: Emily Hewitt

Kathy Schiller Lauren Crandall John Crawley

James Jordes